
 

City Council Agenda 
Item 

Subject: Presentation by Kimley Horn for Pedestrian Bridge Feasibility Study Update  

Submitted By: SaVaughn Irons-Kumassah  

Date Submitted: September 30, 2024  

Work Session Date: October 7, 2024  

Council Meeting Date: October 7, 2024  

Background/History: 

Kimley Horn has been working to complete a feasibility study for the Forest Park Pedestrian Bridge.  Per the 
timeline provided to staff by Kimley Horn, the draft feasibility study report is nearing completion, and they would like 
to share the progress made through stakeholder interviews, visioning sessions, pop ups, open house and online 
engagement.   
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